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Letter for parents/carers of pupils in S4 and S5 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

Earlier this week the SQA announced some changes to their exam timetable. This has impacted 
the exam dates of some subjects and also the start time of other exams. Please see below the 
subjects and levels that have been changed for our pupils from the original SQA timetable.  

 

Please also click here to access the most up-to-date version of the SQA exam timetable. 
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The first SQA exam will now be on Friday 25th April, rather than Monday 28th April as originally 
stated.  

This has led us to take the decision to change the start date of exam study leave for our pupils in 
S4, S5, and S6 in order to provide them with the appropriate time to prepare. 

 

Please see below the new key dates for pupils in S4 and S5: 

 

Monday 7th April to Monday 21st April: Spring break holiday - Easter School included 

Tuesday 22nd April: Pupils return to school 

Wednesday 23rd April: Last day for pupils in S4 and S5 prior to the SQA exam study leave 

Thursday 24th April to Wednesday 28th May: SQA exam study leave 

Thursday 29th May: S4 and S5 pupils return to school for their two-day senior induction programme 

Monday 2nd June: New timetable begins 
 

 
Over the coming weeks, parents and carers will receive more information regarding our Easter 
School dates and Masterclasses to support our young people. 

With very best wishes to you and your family, 

 

Gordon Menzies 

Head Teacher 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


